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Announcement for Resubmit Manuscript
Dear Authors

We apologize for the inconvenience caused since 08 February 2023, as we have been
experiencing issues with our institution server. Unfortunately, as a result, we have been
unable to retrieve any submissions made during this period, from 07 February 2023
onwards.

Therefore, we kindly request that authors who submitted their manuscripts between 08
February 2023 and 02 March 2023 to resubmit their work. We sincerely apologize for any
inconvenience caused and are eager to process your resubmissions as soon as possible.

It also applies to authors that submit their revisions between 08 February 2023 and 02
March 2023.

Thank you for your understanding.

Best regards,
Editor in Chief



